



THANK YOU!!





Great turnout at the 14th Annual Port Manatee Propeller Club Golf Classic

Thank you to all our sponsors, golfers and volunteers for making the 14th annual golf classic such an amazing success.

Each year, the Propeller Club hands out scholarships which are funded through the proceeds of the annual golf outing. The selection of the recipients is based on academic standing, personal recommendations and the completion of an essay outlining how their chosen field of study is applicable to the maritime industry.

With your help we were able to provide scholarships to the following high school graduates:

- Mackenzie Johnson, Palmetto High School, \$2,000, Manatee County Resident
- Nicholas Barbieri, Lakewood Ranch High School, Manatee County Resident, \$2,000
- Savannah Argenti, Newsome Highschool, Member Family \$2,000

Congratulations to the scholarship recipients!

General Info and Upcoming Events



May General Membership Meeting cancelled

Due to the upcoming holiday weekend, the general membership meeting scheduled for

Porthole Tournament coming up soon

Please join us for food, competition and fun during Port Manatee Propeller Club's first Porthole Tournament in cooperation with the Palmetto and Manatee Riverside Rotary Club, on Saturday, June 23 at 10:00 am.

For more information on sponsorship opportunities or to register a team, please contact Virginia at vzimmermann@portmanatee.com.





Maritime Day Wreath Laying Event

In honor of U.S. merchant mariners past and present, Port Manatee and the Port Manatee Propeller Club will lay a wreath in Port Manatee's ship basin on National Maritime Day, May 22, 2018.

Club members, port staff and tenants are invited to join the observance at 11:30 a.m. at Port Manatee's Berth 5.

Club Officer Positions to be voted on in June

Club Officer positions are to be voted on in June and will serve commencing July 1, 2018. If anybody is interested in serving on the board, taking on an officer position or being a member of one of the committees, please contact Dino at riones@transphos.com

Board of Directors:

President: Rodino Jones, Trans-Phos

Club 1st Vice President: Billy Roy, Logistec Gulf Coast

Club 2nd Vice President Thomas Flynn, Momentum Logistics **Treasurer:** Jeanine Zeris, Port Manatee

Secretary: Carolyn Hadden, Kinder Morgan

Immediate Past President: David St. Pierre, Port Manatee

Board Members: Carl Blodgett, FMT; Malcolm Edwards, Port Manatee; V.ZImmermann, Port Manatee

Visit our Website

Port Manatee Propeller Club, 13502 Reeder Road, Palmetto, FL 34221 P: 941-722-6455 x 102 | C: 941-650-7305 | F: 941-729-7245 | manateepropellerclub@gmail.com



NAME OF TAXABLE PARTY.			A STATE OF THE PARTY OF THE PAR	